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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Has ORIC had cause to make enquiries into the operations of the Lhere Artepe Aboriginal 

Corporation and does ORIC have any concerns in relation to its corporate governance? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Since January 2010 the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations has undertaken a number of 

regulatory actions regarding the Lhere Artepe Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC. These actions 

have all been completed and details are available on the Registrar’s website, 

www.oric.gov.au. 

 

The Registrar has no current concerns about the corporate governance of the corporation but 

continues to liaise with the corporation and provide assistance as required. 

 

 


